
I would like you to vote against HB 3212. It's a flawed bill that would unfairly burden taxpayers, 

put water conservation, animal welfare at risk and undermine laws that were passed by voters, 

such as Jackson County's GMO ban.  

Please vote "no". Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Laura Patterson 

 


